
 

 

 
 
The 5th session of the Green Legacy Hiroshima Working Group was hosted by ANT-
Hiroshima, on 2 August 2012.  The members marked the successful completion of the 
pilot phase (July 2011-June 2012) and the establishment of the Voluntary Committee 

(任意団体 in Japanese) of GLH Initiative as of 1 July 2012.  Also, the signature of a 3-

year partnership Memorandum of Understanding with UNITAR was celebrated.  After 
an update on the latest agreements with a number of countries worldwide, planned 
activities for 6 August commemoration ceremonies -- including hosting partners from 
Irkutsk Botanical Garden, and from the Chilean Embassy in Tokyo and conducting an 
introductory session for Hiroshima University’s INU -- International Network of 
Universities  (http://www.inunis.net/) peace program were discussed. Gardeners 
informed the WG members that seeds from the 2011-12 season were no longer 
available, and that over the next few weeks they would be updating the group and 
partners worldwide, as to the seeds and species available for the new planting season.   
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